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Applications open for Community Small Grants 

 
 

Not-for-profit community groups and organisations can receive of up to $6,500 with applications now open for 

Council’s Community Small Grants Program. 

 

The program allows not-for-profit groups to apply for funding for a local project. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli said the funding offer was a great opportunity for groups that were the 

lifeblood of the community. 

 

“Not-for-profit community groups do so much great work in the community with little funds so this is a great chance 

for them to get some assistance,” Cr Fedeli said. 

 

“To be eligible for funding, you must be a not-for-profit incorporated body or a registered charitable organisation 

offering a project in the Camden local government area, or primarily for the Camden community. 

 

“I urge all local not-for-profit groups to apply  

 

Applications for the Community Small Grants program are open annually. 

 

For more information on Council’s Community Small Grants program, go to www.camden.nsw.gov.au and search 

“Community Small Grants”. 
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